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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Green, Robert L
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 11:32 AM
To: Madore, David; Hallowell, Dawn
Subject: FW: DMR comments - Ward Rec Pier - Lincolnville
Attachments: Lincolnville_Ward_RecPier_01_22.docx; concerning ward applicationdoc-2.pdf; Ward 

Application for pier in Lincolnville; Re: 300 Foot Pier/ Dock Construction in Lincolnville 
on Penobscot Bay; Ward Pier - Masakowski concerns 12-20.pdf

Hello, 
 
Here is DMR’s review response. 
 
Bob. 
 
Robert L. Green, Jr. 
Regional Licensing Manager, Central Maine 
Bureau of Land Resources 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 615-2214 / robert.l.green@maine.gov  
 
 
 

From: Nault, Denis-Marc <Denis-Marc.Nault@maine.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 11:44 AM 
To: Green, Robert L <Robert.l.Green@maine.gov> 
Subject: DMR comments - Ward Rec Pier - Lincolnville 
 
Bob, 
 
Attached are my comments for the Ward rec Pier in Lincolnville along with some emails/letter received with concerns 
with the proposed pier. 
 
Denis 
 
Denis-Marc Nault, Supervisor  
Maine Department of Marine Resources 
Division of Shellfish Management  
22 Coaling Station Ln. 
Lamoine, ME 04605 
Cell: (207) 592-0512 
denis-marc.nault@maine.gov 
Municipal Shellfish Program Website 
 


